QUESTION RECEIVED FROM

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL FOR
TOURISM DESTINATION MARKETING
REPRESENTATION SERVICES IN THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
GVB RFP 2016-012

August 18, 2016

QUESTION (received 8/16/16 at 6;44pm):
May we request an extension of the submission to September 239? Also,

would you still be open to answering our questions on the RFP by next week,
August 22n9?

GVB RESPONSE: The deadline to submit questions was on Friday,
August 12, 2016. This question was received after working hours
on August 16, 2016. In this regard, since there were no other

requests for extensions received on or before August 12, 2016; and,

in fairness to all other potential offerors for this solicitation, this
request to allow the extension to September 23 and to allow for
additional questions through August 22™ is denied.
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